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Dear School SENCos

I hope this email finds you safe and well.
I would be grateful if you could share the link to our January 2021 Newsletter with your parents/carers of children with additional needs and disabilities.

https://mailchi.mp/2cc8f0be2f4c/lpcf-newsletter-january-2021

Many thanks
 
Kind regards

Abi Tobun
Social Media 
Lewisham Parent & Carer's Forum Trustee
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